
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement 34/2024     IJmuiden, 10 June 2024 
 
 
Subject: setting up a work area in the Vissershaven of IJmuiden 
 
 
Because of the demolition of the old port office of the Port of IJmuiden, a work area will be 
established in the period from 11 June 2024 to 2 August 2024 near the old port office of the Port of 
IJmuiden on the Halkade.  
 
Impact on shipping 
-setting up a work area, this work area will be indicated by 4 yellow barrels with top sign A1; 
- the work area is closed to all shipping traffic except for work vessels intended for the execution of 
work on this project; 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the Port 
of Amsterdam,  

 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


